
                             
 
 
 

TOWN OF WASAGA BEACH 
RAMBLEWOOD DRIVE RECONSTRUCTION  

CONTRACT NO. PW2021-01 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

Please be advised that Ramblewood Drive will experience underground servicing and road 
reconstruction works, between 58th Street South to Trillium Court. The proposed works is 
expected to begin in June 2021 and the total length of the proposed works is approximately 1.2 
km. The construction limits are shown below. 

 
 

There will be some disruption to traffic with only one (1) lane open and a short duration of full 
road closure. Temporary traffic controls will be in place and motorists can expect delays. 
 
If you have any specific questions or concerns during construction, please contact the following: 
   
Town of Wasaga Beach     Tatham Engineering 
Mike Latimer, C.E.T.      Joie Cunanan, C.E.T., rcji 
Project Coordinator      Senior Contract Administrator 
30 Lewis Street,       41 King Street, Unit 4 
Wasaga Beach, ON, L9Z 1A1     Barrie, ON, L4N 6B5          
Ph: (705) 429-2540 Ext. 2342     Cell: (705) 220-0468 
m.latimer@wasagabeach.com    jcunanan@tathameng.com 
 
NOTICE issued May 26, 2021 


